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      June 2022 

Dear Hanwell Park Academy families, 

For the 2022-2023 school year, we are requesting $70.00 for educational supplies and activities. 

We will purchase classroom materials for the year. Please make use of School Cash online 

available the end of August or beginning of September through our school website. 

In addition to the $70.00, your child will need the following on the first day: 

• Indoor sneakers with non-marking soles suitable for physical education. 

• One lunch box.  

• One reusable water bottle (water fountains are filling stations) 

• A school bag large enough to carry their lunch box and homework. 

• Two boxes of tissues 

 

We look forward to seeing you in September! 

Mr. Pierre Plourde & Mrs. Tarah Gauvin 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please complete the following for the first day of school and send it to your child’s teacher: 

Child’s name: _________________________________  

After school care: ___________________________________ 

Person picking-up your child: ______________________________  

Bus # (if you know it): _______________________________  

Phone number where you can be reached by the school: _______________________ 

https://hanwell.nbed.ca/

